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Help the public learn about Al‑Anon podcasts

After reading the WSO news release about Al‑Anon’s first podcasts, would you please send it to your Public Outreach Action Committee, District Representatives, Al‑Anon information services, newsletter editors, and Al‑Anon groups—with the following requests?

Ask the members to insert local information in four sets of brackets in the news release and remove the brackets before they deliver or send it to local newspapers.  Local information will help attract the public’s attention to local Al‑Anon groups.  It will also help newspaper reporters and editors decide whether to publish the information in their newspaper.

The first set of brackets at the top of the page lets the reporter know this information is new and fresh.  Please insert the date when you think the news release will arrive at the newspaper office.

The second set of brackets is the place for the full name and phone number of a local Al‑Anon member.  The local name and phone number tells the reporter that the news release is important to this newspaper’s audience.  It is very unlikely that a reporter will ever call.  A note on the release asks the reporter not to use the contact’s name in print.

If the reporter calls, it means he or she wants local information about Al‑Anon.  Rather than being afraid the reporter might call, please write a list of things you would like readers to know about Al‑Anon in your community.  If you put the list by your phone, when the reporter calls you can say, “I’m really glad you called,” or, “I’ve been hoping you would call.”  And then let the reporter know the things on your list.  You might say how many Al‑Anon Family Groups meet every week in your community.  You might say how many Alateen groups meet.  You might say how many open Al‑Anon meetings are available for professionals and anyone who is curious about Al‑Anon, etc.

The third set of brackets is for the name of your city or town.  Reporters love to see this.

The fourth set of brackets is for the local Al‑Anon meeting information telephone number.

Thank you!
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